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From: Moore, Sonya L

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 8:31 AM

To: 'Drabek.John@epamail.epa.gov'

Cc: Engelmann, Richard H; Dixon, Brian J; Watson, David J (Dave); Swenson, Raymond T
Subject: CHPRC Response to EPA Questions, WA-002591-7

Attachments: Response to EPA.doc

John, The attached conveys the CHPRC response to our review of the items raised in your message of
Monday March 2. Please review and call me with any questions or if you need additional information.
Thanks so much. Sonya

Sonya Moore
Environmental Specialist
372-3320
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